
April 9, 2020 

 

Hello Friends and Family, 

It has been a very busy first week of Learning at Home. For many of the educators at Jockvale  

it has meant learning how to use unfamiliar technologies and new strategies for connecting with 

students. We are very proud to say that all classes have taken their initial steps into Learning at 

Home. 

Educators are discovering what 5 hours a week of learning look like at home. For some, they 

are finding that their students are far more focused when learning on their own, while others do 

better with peers nearby. Our youngest students are finding that learning can happen anywhere. 

In the coming week we should have a much clearer sense of what assessment will be and how 

it will apply to daily learning and evaluation of student achievement. 

In the meantime, happy holidays to all who are celebrating this weekend and a safe and healthy 

weekend to all, 

 

 Janis St Germain  

 

 Mary Conroy 

 

 


